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Chaplain:                                      Margaret St. John 
  

Commander  Kit Kubitz  

THANKS FOR SUPPORTING THE POST. Thanks to all who 
helped make the July 4 Pancake Breakfast at Post 313 a success: 
Tad and Elena for the Gin Fizz booth, Furgus for helping make up 
the Color Guard for the Larkspur parade, Matt Markham for the 
sound system to help Councilmember Kevin Heroff read the Get-
tysburg Address, and all the others who helped set up and clean up. 
Thanks to Bill Brennen and Tom Berns for another great breakfast 
for Veterans and their guests. Bob Gonzalez has set up a newer 
computer in the clubroom for the use of Post 313 members, so 
come on down and try it out. Gonzo and Chuck Heusser also re-
place burned out lights in the hall storage room. We also continue 
to receive rental income from our two major tenants, and use of the 
hall for various events, so the restoration of the financial stability of 
Post 313 continues. 
 
AUGUST MEETINGS AND FUTURE EVENTS. The next Post 
313 combined general Membership Meeting and Executive Com-
mittee meeting will be held Monday, August 6 at 9:30 after coffee. 
The next Post 313 breakfast will be Saturday, August 11 at 9 AM. 
We will also host a Happy Hour for Veterans and guests on Thurs-
day, August 16 at 6-8 pm. Pictures from the Pancake breakfast are 
included below. Coming up later in the year are Pauline's birthday 
on October 4 and the major Veterans Day commemoration at the 
Marin Civic Center on November 11. 
 
AMERICAN LEGION LEGACY AND COMMUNITY. You may 
have seen that Major League Baseball honored the military during 
All-Star week. 30 Medal of Honor recipients were honored on the 
field at the start of the All-Star game on July 17. The first pitch was 
thrown out by MOH recipient James McCloughan, a 35 year Le-
gion baseball coach, a 24 year member of American Legion Post 49 
in South Haven Michigan. Baseball and the American Legion have 
a strong connection. Post 313 supports a team in the Larkspur and 
Corte Madera Little League and Post members helped with the 
float for the 4th of July Parade. Friday, July 27, Post Member Tom 
Allen threw out the first pitch at a Pacifics baseball game at Albert 

(Continued on page 3) 
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Park. 
 Ray Mullin of San Rafael Post 37 and other 
local veterans and auxiliary members manned the 
tent at the Marin County Fair leading up to the 4th of 
July, including a place for writing letters to troops. 
We must not forget that, in spite of all the busy 
events of summer, we have thousands of American 
troops, men and women, deployed overseas protect-
ing this country. Post 313 sent numerous boxes to 
troops in July, and received the following response 
from one group of aircraft mechanics: 
 “Just wanted to let you know we received 
your packages and letter a couple of days ago. We 
have been pretty busy at work with the heat adding 
some extra work. I'm sure those with y'all that have 
been downrange know all about it. Thanks again for 
all the support and love sent. We really appreciate 
it.” 
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Post 313 Breakfast 

Saturday, August 11, 2018 
 

   9:00 am in Club Room 

$5.00  (All you can eat!) 
 Includes fruit  juice, scrambled eggs with cheese, 

pancakes, bacon, sausage & coffee. 

 Reservation:  Signup in Club Room or Call Bill 

Brennen (415-927-0393)  

 Leave message at the Post  (415-924-6283) 
 

Save the Date 

Pauline’s 110th Birthday Dinner  

Thursday , October 4 
Activities begin at 5:00 PM Dinner at 6:00 PM  

 
FIRE IN MARIN CLASS SCHEDULE. Fire season 
has started early. There are classes where you can learn 
what to do to make your home more fire resistant and 
what you need to know to be ready to evacuate. Sign 
up with: 
8/20/18 Monday, 7 pm Muir Beach   
 Katherine Randolph Fire in Marin instructor  
9/9/18 Sunday 3-5 pm Mill Valley   
 Home: 415-383-2631 landline no texting 
10/27/18, Saturday 10-12 Point Reyes  
 Cell 415-269-6836 – no texting. 

Post 313 and 179 combined Color Guard  

 
Auxiliary President Elena Bartley 
Membership dues renewal time has come. Renew 
online at  www.ALAforVeterans.org, OR send your 
information and a $25 check for the membership fee 
to: Elena Bartley, 294 Scenic Rd.  Fairfax,CA. 94930. 
Once I receive your info by mail or online, I will mail 
you your new membership card.  Also, don't forget 
about Pauline's 110th Birthday Party! We will be tak-
ing reservations through September and will have the 
menu and more details in the September newsletter.  
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